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Evaluation of the Instructional Program 

Evaluation: 

Faculty and the administration shall regularly evaluate the education program.  Such evaluation 

is expected to lead to recommendations to the Board for modifications of best practices, changes 

to the curriculum and for new courses. 

The Assistant Superintendent of Schools shall be primarily responsible for the coordination and 

the development process of the curriculum working closely with the Curriculum Council.  All 

staff are expected to participate in curriculum development. 

New Course Recommendation: 

 All new courses shall be approved by the School Board 

 New courses shall be planned by the faculty and approved by the Administration and 

Curriculum Council 

 New courses shall be planned by the faculty and approved by the Administration and 

Curriculum Council 

 Courses may be offered on a trial basis if recommended by the Administration and 

approved by the School Board 

 The Assistant Superintendent shall make periodic reports to the School Board on the 

status of curriculum development activities 

Legal References: 

NH Code of Administrative Rules, Section Ed 306.08, Instructional Resources 

NH Code of Administrative Rules, Section Ed 306.14(e), Basic Instructional Standards 

 

http://www.ed.state.nh.us/education/laws/Ed306.htm
http://www.ed.state.nh.us/education/laws/Ed306.htm

